

Current-Infrastructure Meeting 2017-03-02

Date

02 Mar 2017

Attendees

- [Unknown User \(jalt\)](#)
- [Fabio Hernandez](#)
- [Greg Daues](#)
- [Kian-Tat Lim](#)
- [Hsin-Fang Chiang](#)
- [Unknown User \(pdomagala\)](#)
- [Gregory Dubois-Felsmann](#)
- [Simon Krughoff](#)
- [Brian Van Klaveren](#)

Discussion Items:

- Nothing much to discuss today. Likely to hand off quickly for PDAC meeting.

Past Items:

- ☐ <https://jira.lsstcorp.org/browse/DM-9152> - GPFS block size seems to waste space
- ☐ <https://jira.lsstcorp.org/browse/DM-9149> - GPFS storage requirements
- ☐ NFS decommissioning delayed until after DM-9149
- ☐ GPFS Samba from to OpenStack
- ☐ PDAC service monitoring - tbd ~1 month
- ☐ DRP data flow for infrastructure planning: [Google Doc Link](#)
 - ☐ Move to Confluence, [Gregory Dubois-Felsmann](#) to sort out location
- ☐ NCSA JIRA access and flow
- ☐ Purge not yet implemented for /scratch